
 
 

City of Appleton 
Public Notice concerning the 

Community Development Block Grant Program’s 
Annual Action Plan for 

Program Year 2014 
 

 
The City of Appleton’s Annual Action Plan as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD), stipulated in the Code of Federal Regulations 24 CFR 91.220 will be 
available starting April 15, 2014. The Annual Action Plan lists the Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) activities the City of Appleton will undertake in program year 2014 (4/1/2014 – 
3/31/2015) to address the priority needs and specific objectives identified in the Five-Year 
Consolidated Plan for 2010-2014.  
 
The general public has a period of 30 days – April 15, 2014 to May 14, 2014 – to offer comments on 
the proposed submission. Written comments may be submitted via email to 
roxann.schmidt@appleton.org or via U.S. Mail to: City of Appleton – Community and Economic 
Development Department; 100 North Appleton Street; Appleton, WI  54911. 
 
In addition, public comments on the plan can be offered at a public hearing that will be held at a 
regularly scheduled Community and Economic Development Committee (CEDC) meeting on 
Monday, April 21, 2014, beginning at 5:00 p.m. in the Sixth Floor Council Chambers of Appleton 
City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI. 
 
The City shall consider all public input received before preparing its final submission, in addition to 
providing HUD with a summary of such comments as they relate to the 2014 Annual Action Plan.  
Interested parties can view the Plan starting April 15, 2014, at the following locations: City of 
Appleton Community and Economic Development Department on the Fifth Floor of City Hall, 100 
N. Appleton Street; or at www.appleton.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE POST as soon as possible. 
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